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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

July 5, 1957

John J. Eisner
Box 1158
Abilene, Tex.

Dear Mr. Eisnexs

A check of the flles for your Flanigan Nos. 1
and 2 in Section 33, T-19=5, R=36~E shows that vou
have not as yet submitted Form C~110 showing a casing-
head gas connection. If Warren Pet. Corp. has made
a connection, please file Form C~110 showing them as
the authorized transporter of gas; if they have not
made a connection, it will be necessary for you to
make application to our Santa Fe office immediately
for a No-Flare Order for these wells.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager



